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My three children recently attended the Car Control Course at the Portland 

International Raceway, I feel it has made them safer drivers and more prepared to 

handle the roads especially in adverse weather conditions like the snow we just had. 

 

Banning leaded fuel is unnecessary as a 2017 study showed that lead emissions at 

the track are well below OSHA standards and pose no measurable risk. PIR provides 

significant community benefits, hosting over 500 events annually that contribute 

$35m-$45m economically.  Banning leaded fuel could jeopardize the track's 

operation, which relies on these events and user groups without public funding, 

potentially leading to the loss of a vital community resource.   

 

I urge you to vote no on HB 2738 

 


